May has been a brilliant month for the garden...

The "Planting the Seed"
event was a great success



and we have been awarded
two grants!

Our "Planting the Seed" event on Saturday 25th May 2019 was a wonderful
day. Local artist Andrew Kay ran seed drawing workshops which the kids (and



adults) really enjoyed, Dan did a brilliant job of making seed bombs, overseeing
seed swapping and seed planting, and Helen got everyone involved in making
delicious pizzas, cooked in our own pizza oven. We can't wait for our Water
Festival on Saturday 8th June. More details to follow.

We have been awarded two grants!

The Coop have awarded us money to replace the tables and chairs used at
children’s parties. Thank you Coop.

We also received a small grant from TK Maxx which will come in very handy.
Thank you TK Maxx.

Opening the garden on a Saturday

The garden will be open this Saturday from 11am-2pm for people to enjoy being
in the garden, and/or to help with some light volunteering tasks. We will also be
open on other Saturday's throughout the summer.

Find Out More



http://www.barrackslanegarden.org.uk/groups.php
http://www.facebook.com/
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